
 

NOTICE OF MEETING  

PUBLIC NOTICE, is hereby given to all persons that the Washington Street 
Management Co., Inc. meeting scheduled for Monday, December 27, 2010 
postponed due to weather has rescheduled its meeting to Wednesday, 
December 29, 2010 at 2:00pm in the City Hall Auditorium, 643 Washington 
Street, Cape May, NJ.  
 


